
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

March 28, 1975 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Attorney at Law 
1231 4th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20024 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter, received on 
March 13, 1975, requesting the disclosure of certain Warren Commis-
sion executive transcripts, citing the Freedom of Information Act 
(5 U.S.C. 552) as amended. 

Because of the number of items of records concerned in your requests, 
the volume of other Freedom of Information Act requests that have 
been received by the General Services Administration, and the need 
to consult another agency having an interest in the subject matter 
of some of the material involved, I must notify you that a 5 day 
extension of the period for reply to your request will be necessary. 
A reply to your request will be sent to you by April 4, 1975. 

Sincerely, 

E. G. CAMPBPLL 
Assistant Archivist 
of the National Archives 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


